NOTICE OF ADDENDUM

Gouverneur Central School District Student Transportation Bid
(July 1, 2025-June 30, 2026 to July 1, 2027-June 30, 2028).

ADDENDUM # 1

All prospective bidders are advised of the following:

The successful bidder will be required to perform the following scope of work as part of its
transportation contract with the School District at no additional cost to the School District:

Routine service work on Buildings and Ground Fleet. Parts will be provided by the district.

This fleet currently includes:
3 Stake Rack trucks: 2024 Ford 350, 2008 Dodge 3500, 2009 Ford 350
2 Pickup trucks and 2016 Ford F250, 2015 Ford F250
1 Utility van Ford - 2023
1 Drivers Education car - 2023 Ford Edge
1 Mail van = 2016 Dodge Caravan
1 Admin Van- 2024 Chrysler Pacifica

Reminder: Be sure to attach this addendum to your proposal or acknowledge it in your Bid.
Failure to do so may result in rejection of your bid.

If you have any questions, please contact Dale Munn at 315-287-4836.

Sincerely,

Dale Munn
Business Manager



